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in the state. A series of excellent slides was used to show life histories, 
and other aspects of this economically significant group. 

The meeting adjourned in late afternoon with Dr. FORSTER expressing 
appreciation to those who had participated in the program. Dr. TILDEN 
voiced the gratitude of the group to Dr. FORSTER for his attendance 
and participation in the meeting. 

The following members were present: 

ROBERT ANDERSON CHARLES HARBISON JOHN MONTGOMERY 
WILLIAM BAUER RICHARD HART PAUL OPLER 
) OHN BUCKETT '¥ILLIAM HOVANITZ DARRELL OWEN 
JOHN BURNS STANLEY JEWETf, JR. JERRY POWELL 
THOMAS DAVIES NOEL LADuE ELTON SETTE 
J. R. EYER HOBERT LANGSTON J AMES SHIELDS 
WALTER FORSTER DON MACNEILL FRED THORNE 
WILLIAM HAMMER LLOYD MARTIN J. W. TILDEN 

There were fifteen guests. 

Respectfully submitted, 

FRED THORNE 

Secretary-Treasurer pro tern. 

POWELL COLLECTION 

The California Insect Survey of the Department of Entomology and Parasitology, 
University of California, Berkeley, is now in the process of accessioning the JERRY A. 
POWELL insect collection, consisting of about 33,200 specimens. The collection, ac­
cumulated during the years 1946-1960, is primarily Lepidoptera, containing over 
14,000 pinned and over 4,000 papered specimens of this group, in addition to some 
1400 preserved larva! associated with rearing data. It is particularly rich in California 
Microlepidoptera and butterflies and includes paratypes of nearly all species described 
by POWELL, as well as the material basis for papers published on Baja California 
Norte Lepidoptera. 




